
  

 

Fall 2015 St. James  Catholic Church                                            
 YEAR OF MERCY WITH ST. JAMES COMMUNITY 

 "Mercy is the ultimate  and supreme act by which God comes to meet us."  With this quote, Pope Francis invites us to a Jubilee Year. Across the globe, people will be asked to integrate the challenging virtue of mercy into their communities and personal lives. The Year of Mercy begins December 8, 2015 and concludes November 20,2016.  The Pope requests that a Door of Mercy be placed at every church and shrine throughout the world. Upon entering a space of worship, the door will awaken each person  to the experience of God's mercy. Exiting through the door will challenge people to extend mercy to society, especially those most wounded.  On December 13th, St. James will begin this sacred time by opening  our Door of Mercy. Designed by parishioners Marilyn Mahoney and Pat Marrin, the door will be placed in the church vestibule. Photos of every parishioner's residence will be placed on the door, thus  including our homes are places of mercy. When we enter each door, we will be conscious of receiving mercy, and as we leave, we will realize we are sent forth to offer mercy.  As the year continues , we will seriously join into a season  of reconciliation during Lent.  This will be a time of just not  forgiveness  but one of rebuilding severed relationships. During the weekend of March 5th and 6th, the Pope urges us to set aside  24 hours for reconciliation. We will reserve a holy time for our parish to experience the sacrament of Reconciliation as well as being sent out to our families, workplaces and neighborhoods to offer forgiveness  and healing.        

BECOME A DOOR 
OF MERCY 

THROUGH WHICH 
THOSE WHO ENTER 
MAY EXPERIENCE 

THE LOVE OF GOD 


